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18. MONTHLY BILLS 

Bills for gas service will be rendered monthly unless otherwise 
specified. The term \\monthN for billing purposes shall mean the 
period between any two consecutive readings of the meter by the 
Company, such reading to be taken as near as practicable 
approximately every thirty (30) days. 

Bills are due upon rendition and payable within a period not 
exceeding ten (10) days after the date of mailing. 

Service shall be subject to being discontinued for non-payment of 
bills after the customer has been given at least ten (10) days 
written notice separate from the original bill and not before 
twenty seven (27) days from the mailing date of the original 
bill. 

The Company may not terminate service to a customer if a medical 
certificate is presented or if a Certificate of Need from the 
Cabinet for Human Resources is presented in accordance with 807 
KAR 5 : 0 0 6 ,  Section 14 (2) (c) and (3). 

Failure to receive a bill does not exempt a customer from these 
provisions. 

When the Company is unable to read the meter after a reasonable 
effort, or where the meter fails to operate, the customer will be 
billed on an estimated basis and the billing adjusted as 
necessary. 

The Company's billing form includes dates served; number of days 
in period; previous and present meter reading; Ccf usage; net 
amount due for service rendered; taxes, if applicable; 
adjustments , if any; special charges; total amount due; account 
number; billing date; due date; and service address. 

19. BUDGET PAYMENT PLAN 

The Company has a budget payment plan available for its 
residential and small non-residential customers whereby a 
customer may elect to pay a monthly amount for the budget year in 
lieu of monthly billings for actual usage. The monthly budget 
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